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Madam President,
Norway welcomes Mongolia’s participation in the UPR process. We commend Mongolia’s efforts to create a legal framework and human rights culture that promotes equality and security for all.
Norway remains concerned about conditions for children, women and people with disabilities in some sectors, including education establishments. [While we recognise that relevant legislation and national programmes have been introduced, it is clear that implementation continues to be a challenge.]
Norway recommends that Mongolia:
1)	adopts measures to ensure social inclusion of children with disabilities and to increase the participation of women with disabilities in decision-making processes that affect them;   
2)	takes further steps to ensure that children are protected from all forms of violence and exploitation, and in particular from child labour.   
3)	adopts further measures to improve living conditions in prisons and strengthen the independent and regular monitoring of all places of deprivation of liberty.
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